
February __, 2018
____________

____________

____________


RE:
Kokomo Grace United Methodist Church v. EFAC



Cause No. 43C01-1710-PL-000105
Dear Community Pier Occupant:
Please be advised that a lawsuit has been initiated by Kokomo Grace United Methodist Church (“Kokomo Grace”) in the Kosciusko Circuit Court under the above referenced cause number.  In that complaint, Kokomo Grace is requesting that they be allowed to use the twenty-four (24) feet of lakefront typically assigned to an onshore owner. If Kokomo Grace is successful in their lawsuit, then the community pier may need to be relocated from its current location.  It is possible that the community pier will not have a suitable alternative location which would effectively mean you would no longer have a pier space available. For that reason, we are providing you this notice so that you may seek to intervene in the above referenced lawsuit to protect your interests. You are by no means required to participate in this lawsuit; however, your rights and/or interests may be affected, which is the reason for this letter.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to give me a call.







Very truly yours,

EPWORTH FOREST ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE
Richard Presser, President 












